
   

 

 
 
26 March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Let’s Get Cooking is starting again soon. The aim of the club is to teach young people and their families 
new cooking skills. We will do lots of cooking and prepare plenty of tasty dishes that the children can 
sample each week.  
 
The club is open to Year 3 pupils and will be run by Mrs Sinclair and Mrs Patrick. 
 
Let's Get Cooking club sessions will run for 4 weeks on Thursdays after school from 3:15 – 4:45pm. 
 
The club sessions will be held on 25th April, 2nd 9th and 16th May.   
 
All equipment and ingredients will be provided by the club and children will have something to take 
home each week.   
 
Unfortunately we are no longer funded by the National Lottery, so the club will cost £3.00 per week to 
cover the cost of ingredients. If you would like your child to attend but have difficulty with the cost 
please speak to Mrs Sinclair or Mrs Patrick. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend the club, please complete and return the slip below by 
Monday 1st April to Mrs Sinclair. We are expecting the club to be oversubscribed and space is limited 
with only 10 spaces in each session, so we will select members on a first-come-first-served basis 
although we will try to ensure there is a balance of boys and girls in each group.  
 
This club relies heavily on parental support and regrettably without it we will be unable to run the club. 
We would love your help during our sessions and with tasks such as laundering aprons after the club.  
 
If you would like to help or know of a friend/relative who would like to help, please complete the ‘Can 
You Help?’ section on the reply slip.  
 
We will let you know if your child has been successful before the end of term. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Sinclair and Mrs Patrick 
Let’s Get Cooking Club Coordinators 
 
 

 
 

 

 



   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let’s Get Cooking Club - Reply Slip 
 

Please return to Mrs Sinclair by Monday 1st April 
 

 
I would like my child to attend the Let's Get Cooking club. 
 
Name of child ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Class ____________________________________ Date_________________________  
 
Name of parent / carer ____________________________________________________ 
 
Can You Help? 
 

  Yes, I am interested in helping  
 

  No, I’m sorry I am unable to help 
 
Name of person _________________________________________________________  
 
Contact telephone _______________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to child ______________________________________________________  
 
Further information ______________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

 

 


